1330 KILOCYCLES

Studios and Offices - Hotel Floridan

Phone 3-2550 Tallahassee, Florida

1000 WATTS

December 29, 1954

Mr. 8.B. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr, Morss,

Thank you for your kind letter reporting reception of
our station on the morning of October 24, 1C54, It was
much appreciated.

After checking our log for that day, I find that I can and
do by this letter verify your receptiog of WMEN on the above
mentioned date.

I am very sorry to have been so tardy in answering your letter,
The first month or two of a new station is a busg time.

If you are ever in the vicinity of Tallahassee, Don't fail
to stor in and see me,

Yours sincerely,
Epdis H., Habpsfield
Chief Engineer

“The Usice of the Capital (ity”




